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Our Fine Arts Secretary at the 

Roonstanbaz embassy has 

forwarded us a photo of a 

recently discovered urn with 

what is meant to look like 

decorative engraving on the side.  

This appears to be an ancient 

commonly used code for which we 

have the key (shown above).  Give 

us a hand and decode it.  Have 

your visitation committee 

forward it to NSA immediately. 


